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We are beginning to plan the Nebraska Section AWWA Annual Fall 
Conference.  The Conference will be held on Thursday and Friday , 
November 4-5, 2010 in Kearney, Nebraska.   
  
Please submit your ideas for Fall Conference papers and topics to me by 
Tuesday, April 13.   
  
We are looking for:   
1)     Specific presentations and names of presenters  
 
2)     General ideas for presentation topics or panel discussions   
 
We are especially interested in topics pertaining to water operators.   
  
Please forward this information to others in your organization or with other 
industry contacts who may be interested.  Feel free to contact me if you 
have any questions. Thank you in advance. 
  
Teresa Konda -  PE  
Project Engineer  

Teresa.Konda@hdrinc.com 
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